
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

A Public Hearing will be conducted by the Montgomery Planning and Zoning Commission at 
Montgomery City Hall, located at 101 Old Plantersville Rd., Montgomery, Texas at 6:00 p.m. on 
May 13, 2019 for the purpose of hearing comments on a request from Candace Welsh for a 
Special Use Permit for the property located at 401 College Street, Suite 110-B, Montgomery, 
Texas 77356, for a microblading tattoo business for eyebrows and eye shade exclusively, as an 
accessory use of an otherwise approved and permitted use.  Please direct any questions to the 
City Secretary at (936) 597-6434, or at City Hall. 

Susan Hensley, City Secretary 
City of Montgomery, Texas. 
 
 
Dates of Publication in Conroe Courier: 
Friday, April 26, 2019 
Friday, May 3, 2019 
   
 


